
 

 

 
M E M O R A N D U M  

 

Date: October 7, 2022 

To: Deadwood Historic Preservation Commission 

From: Kevin Kuchenbecker, Historic Preservation Officer 
 Bonny Anfinson, Program Coordinator 

Re: Plankinton Preservation Society – Emergency Outside of Deadwood Grant 
Request 

 

The Plankinton Preservation Society has submitted an emergency grant request for 
repairs to the roof of the Sweep Van Dyke Hotel’s unique veranda. Repairs do need to 
be completed before winter as snowpack on the veranda will be detrimental to the 
structure if not repaired this fall. The cost to stabilize the veranda is $8,600.00. The 
applicant is requesting $4,300.00.  This is the first time Plankinton has requested any 
Outside of Deadwood Grant funds. 

The Projects Committee has reviewed this issue and recommend granting an 
emergency grant to Plankinton Preservation Society for stabilization of the veranda on 
the historic Sweep Van Dyke Hotel. 

 

Recommend Motion: Move to grant an emergency grant to Plankinton Preservation 
Society for stabilization of the veranda on the historic Sweep Van Dyke Hotel in the 
amount of $4,300.00. 
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